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Comment Submitted:

Regarding the potential installation of solar generating panels on Knights Ranch Road in Southern Nevada. . .with so much
government owned land in the state of Nevada, it is absolutely irresponsible to remove access to the public lands in the Jean and
Primm areas. This is one of the last areas in Nevada with public ORV access and, as such, is a haven for "accessible" recreation. It
may be difficult to find another piece of land in Nevada, but I doubt it seriously. . .do the right thing and stay off of Knights Ranch
Road.


